
The City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto are nearing the completion of a series of plans that 
will guide the transformation of the Port Lands and better connect the Port Lands and South of 
Eastern areas.  Public input has played a key role in shaping the plans to date. We are again 
inviting your participation to help to refine and shape the final plans.

A public consultation meeting is being held to present findings from three concurrent studies – 
the Port Lands Planning Framework, Villiers Island Precinct Plan and the Port Lands and South 
of Eastern Transportation + Servicing Master Plan Environmental Assessment. Given the 
amount and complexity of information, this round of consultation will be a two-step process. Key 
findings, emerging directions and preferred solutions will be presented at an open house 
running throughout the day on November 14,  2015, with presentations and information 
sessions recurring in the morning and afternoon. Public input and comment will then be sought 
at two evening workshop meetings on November 17, 2015 and November 18, 2015.

If you are unable to attend the meetings in person, you can participate online at 
www.portlandsconsultation.ca. If you have specific accommodation requirements, please email 
info@waterfrontoronto.ca or call 416-214-1344 ext. 248.

After the open house, the presentations and information, including video recordings, will be 
made available on the web site and feedback can be provided by completing an online 
discussion guide. If you wish to receive further information on the plans or be added to a 
mailing list, please contact: 

During the planning process for the above studies, the City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto will be 
collecting comments and information from the public under the authority of the City of Toronto Act, 
2006, s. 136© and the Planning Act, 1990. Personal information collected will be maintained in 
accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Privacy Protection Act and may be used 
to provide updates on this file. Questions about the collection of this information can be directed to 
the City Planning Division, City of Toronto.

Cassidy Ritz, Project Manager
City Planning Division 
Tel: 416-397-4487 
portlands@toronto.ca 

Amanda Santo, Director 
Waterfront Toronto 
Tel: 416-214-1344 ext. 292 
info@waterfrontoronto.ca 

Open House: 
Presentations and 
Information Sessions 
November 14, 2015
George Brown College 
51 Dockside Drive
Session 1: 9:00am to 12:00pm 
Session 2: 1:00pm to 4:00pm

Workshop: 
Placemaking in 
the Port Lands 
November 17, 2015 
Morse Street Junior 
Public School
180 Carlaw Avenue 
6:30pm - 9:00pm

Workshop:
Connecting the Port Lands+ 
South of Eastern Areas 
November 18, 2015
Toronto Fire Academy - EMS 
Training Centre
895 Eastern Avenue
6:30pm - 9:00pm




